
Dr. Roger Marks 

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 

17 December 2009 

 

 

Subject: Liaison statement concerning IEEE 802.16 IMT-Advanced Evaluation Group 

Coordination Meeting 

 

 

Dear Dr. Marks, 

 

 

Regarding IMT-Advanced Evaluation Group Coordination Meeting held in 13 January, I sent you 

a letter describing that Mr. Eiji KITO would attend it on behalf of Japan as one of the proponents 

of the IEEE Technology. 

 

However, after discussions in ARIB, Dr. Takashi SHONO is going to attend the meeting as a 

proponent of the IEEE Technology from Japan. 

 

I hear that Mr. Eiji KITO will also take part in the meeting as a representative of the ARIB 

Evaluation Group. 

 

I hope that the meeting be helpful and successful for the evaluation process of the IEEE 

Technology. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Yasushi SAKANAKA 

Director for Land Mobile Communications 

Radio Department 

Telecommunications Bureau 

Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications (MIC), JAPAN 
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